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Friday 11th October 2024 
 

School Uniform 
 

'When I wear my uniform, I feel smart on the outside and smart on the inside.' (Year 4 Pupil) 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
It’s been a great start to the school year and our children are all looking very smart in their new uniform 
jumpers. 
 
I just wanted to draw your attention to some of our basic requirements around school uniform.  
 

• Branded tops including football shirts are not allowed. We ask that children wear plain white polos or 
t-shirts under their jumpers. 

• We ask that children wear grey / dark bottoms or skirts.  Tracksuit bottoms and trainers are fine but 
ideally trainers should be dark too.  

• Jewellery is not permitted.  Stud or sleeper earrings are all we can allow for health and safety reasons.  
Any jewellery that is worn is the responsibility of the child – school will not accept any responsibility for 
lost or damaged items of jewellery, watches or anything else that is brought into school. 

• All children need to wear trainers for P.E. 

• Shoes should have a flat sole.  Shoes with a high heel are a potential health and safety risk and do not 
support the children in engaging with physical activity. 

• ‘Crocs’ are not allowed in school. 

• For our youngest children, we ask that they wear Velcro or slip on shoes until they are able to tie their 
own laces. 

 
We feel that attending school in appropriate clothing is an important part of being ready to learn and being 
able to enjoy school to its fullest. 
 
As a school we would never make decisions that put unnecessary financial strain on our families.  If anything 
in this letter requires clarification or causes any concern or worry, please contact school and we will be happy 
to help in any way we can. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr W Myers 
Headteacher 
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